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Spencer Hickman

From: Bill Yarnell 2 <billyarnell@cox.net>
Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2024 2:54 PM
To: Spencer Hickman
Subject: Re: Vail Crossings North - DRC Jan 18 - P23VA00034

 
 

Thanks Spencer. Happy New Year.  

Bill Yarnell, GRI, GREEN, SFR, CSSPE  
DBC Real Estate Group, LLC 
Designated Broker 
Phone 520-481-2283 
Fax 520-325-3108 
billyarnell@cox.net 
4547  E Ft Lowell Rd #401 
Tucson, AZ 85712-1168 
 
 
 

On Jan 3, 2024, at 2:40 PM, Spencer Hickman <Spencer.Hickman@pima.gov> wrote: 

  
Good Afternoon Everyone, 
  
Just wanted to send out the application packet submitted to us for the upcoming DRC hearing. Staff 
Report should be coming your way later this week. 
  
Regards, 
  
Spencer Hickman 
Senior Planner 
Pima County Development Services 
201 N. Stone Av, 1st Floor 
Tucson, AZ 85701 
Spencer.Hickman@pima.gov 
(520)724-6498 
  
<P23VA00034 _Vail Crossings_ Mixed Use Option Design Guidelines_Sub 2.pdf> 

 CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. 
Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.  


